
                                                                                                                

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 16th September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Jeans for Genes 
 
This Friday we will be inviting children to come in non-uniform including jeans/denim to support 
‘Jeans for Genes’ charity, we are asking for £1 donation and an item has been set up on Parent 
Pay for this. 
 
We thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Anna Harrison 
Office Manager 

 

 

 

 
 


